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American Institute of Accountants
INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

A. P. RICHARDSON, SECRETARY

133 CEDAR STREET. NEW YORK

December 9, 1982.

To the Members and Associates of the 
American Institute of Accountants.

Gentlemen:-

Present indications point to a possible danger 
that the bill providing for creation of a C. P. A. board 
in the District of Columbia may be set aside in order 
to give priority to measures considered by many legis­
lators more important.

As the members of the Institute know, the 
Capper Bill (No. 2531) which has the approval of the 
Institute, passed the Senate last March and has been 
favorably reported by the Committee on District of 
Columbia of the House of Representatives. It is 
therefore on the calendar and efforts will be made to 
have it called up for consideration.

In the meantime all members and associates of 
the Institute are earnestly requested to communicate 
with representatives with whom they may be acquainted 
and to urge that the bill be enacted.

If a general effort is made by members there 
is little reason to doubt that the bill will pass.

Please regard this communication as individ­
ually important and use your utmost endeavor to stimu­
late interest on the part of representatives.

The matter is urgent. There should be no 
delay.

Yours truly,

A. P. RICHARDSON, 
Secretary.

P. S. Refer to Senate Bill No. 2531 and House of 
Representatives Report No. 1200.



Hew York, December 12, 1922.

Hon. William M. Chandler,
House of Representatives, 

Washington, D. C. 
Dear Sir:

Although as a resident in your district (at 258 
Riverside Drive), I have received numerous communications from 
you, I have not until now had occasion to seek your interest in 
any matters.

However, X am much Interested in the passage of the 
Capper Bill (Senate No. 2531- H.R. Report Ho. 1200) which, when 
enacted, will complete accountancy legislation in the entire con­
tinental United States and X hope you will be able to assist in 
securing that very desirable result.

Yours very truly,

HEW-K

Copy sent to:
Mr. A. P. Richardson,

Secretary, American Institute of Accountants, 
155 Cedar Street, New York, N.Y.
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